

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Thursday, March 25, 2021 CONTACT: Lisa Schmidt at 619-210-9499

Imschmidt@sandiego.gov

California-Baja California 2021 Border Master Plan to be Presented at SANDAG Borders Committee Tomorrow

SAN DIEGO – Tomorrow, the San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) Joint Meeting of the Borders Committee and the Committee on Binational Regional Opportunities will hear an overview and key findings of the California–Baja California 2021 Border Master Plan (BMP).

The BMP is a comprehensive, binational approach to coordinate planning and delivery of land ports of entry (POE) and transportation infrastructure projects serving those POE's in the California-Baja California border region. The U.S.–Mexico Joint Working Committee, led by the U.S. Federal Highway Administration and Mexico's Secretariat of Communications and Transportation, provided leadership for the effort.

Caltrans developed the 2021 BMP in partnership with the State of Baja California Secretariat of Infrastructure, Urban Development, and Territorial Reorganization. The planning process involves nearly 40 agencies from the United States and Mexico at the federal, state, regional, and local levels. The study officially kicked off in January 2020 and was completed in February 2021. More info on the BMP can be found here.

WHO: (SANDAG) Joint Meeting of the Borders Committee and the Committee on

Binational Regional Opportunities (CM Moreno is a Borders Committee member

representing the City of San Diego)

WHAT: California–Baja California 2021 Border Master Plan

WHEN: Friday, March 26, 2021 | 12:30PM-2:30PM

WHERE: Zoom meeting: https://zoom.us/j/99762943890

Councilmember Vivian Moreno represents the Eighth Council District of the City of San Diego, which includes the communities of Barrio Logan, Egger Highlands, Grant Hill, Logan Heights, Memorial, Nestor, Ocean View Hills, Otay Mesa, San Ysidro, Shelltown, Sherman Heights, Stockton, and the Tijuana River Valley.